
Hidden Creek/SK Online Family News 
March 14, 2021 

 
Dear Families, 
 
I hope that you enjoyed your weekend as a family, despite the raindrops that arrived on Sunday!  
Many of you received conference scheduling information on Friday, but due to unforeseen 
circumstances, the scheduling has been a challenge to access this weekend.  It should be functioning 
now, and if you are unable to access the scheduling feature, please call the office at 360-443-3050 for 
assistance.  
 
Brenda Ward, Principal 
 
News From the Library 

We have competed Week 1 of our Reading Contest and 10 students were drawn to win posters or goodie bags. 
You can view the video announcement 
here: https://drive.google.com/file/d/12Mu8yrVFCjnUkj3Edk5QpihVRg3GIxUN/view 

Please encourage your child to keep reading and turning in forms. We still have 2 more weeks!  

I have started a mobile checkout system for grades K-2. I take a cart full of books to the hallway outside the 
classroom and have one student at a time come out and point to the ones they want. I am able to check them 
out right there and have the next student come out. Kindergarten and 1st grade had their first checkouts this 
past Tuesday and will continue on Tuesdays. Second grade will start on Monday. Be sure to have your 
child return books by the next checkout day so they can get new ones. Third through fifth grade students are 
asked to continue putting books on hold in Destiny and they will be delivered to the classroom. 

Save the Date! All 3rd grade students are invited to participate in a virtual field trip (via Zoom) to the Kitsap 
Regional Library on Wednesday, March 24th at 1 pm. Watch for a flyer coming home this Friday! 

Mrs. Johnson, Hidden Creek Librarian 
 
Upcoming Dates to Remember: 
 
Spring Conferences:   
Mon-Tues 3/29-30:   Students will attend school on regular schedule (both AM & PM sessions) 
Wed 3/31:                  Students have their regular schedule w/ Class Zooms & Specialists 
Thurs/Fri 4/1-2:        Students have Zooms w/ Specialists & independent classwork 
 
Spring Break is April 5-9 
 
Have a great week, everyone! 
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